Minutes
AELE Executive Board Meeting
November 23, 2020

The Executive Board Meeting of the Americans for Effective Law Enforcement, Inc. (hereinafter
“Board”) was held on Monday, November 23, 2020, at 2:00 pm CST telephonically.

The following Directors were present and participated in the meeting: President Chet Epperson,
Vice President/Secretary Al Youngs, Treasurer Jack Pecoraro, Executive Director John Peters,
and Directors Emory Plitt and Charles Gruber.

The Board feels that our Executive Director John Peters continues to do an excellent job working
diligently during these pandemic/social unrest times to bring about the best for AELE.

The Board along with President Epperson discussed the following topics during their meeting:

John Peters has developed a series of webinars. The webinars that are available on
the AELE website are excellent and successful. Participants included many law
enforcement agencies, police academy staff, and private security personnel.

Registration fees for future Workshops will be priced at $1,290.00 for the first person
and $1,190.00 for each additional person who attends from the same agency live or
on demand.

The Executive Director is finding ways to minimize the number of speakers in a cost-
effective manner and utilize multi-disciplinary speakers if necessary.

The Executive Board is planning on conducting our Jail Seminar Workshop on
January 25, through January 28, 2021. January 28 will be a half day.

Jack Pecoraro, Treasurer, who has been appointed by President Epperson as the By-
Laws Committee Chairman, indicated that he would be calling for a meeting after the
first of 2021.

The meeting was adjourned at 3:00 pm CST.

Respectfully submitted,

Chet Epperson

President

Al You

Vice President/Secretary




